
 Boat Racing and Car Show At Seafair! 
 
   

Registration for the Seafair car show 
has finally opened!  
 
It a great show to attend with the Blue 
Angles flying and other aircraft 
demonstrating their abilities as well.  
 
Not to mention the main attraction of 
the current turbine powered hydros 
and the old school piston hydros.  
 
And don't forget all the food and the 
pits!  
 
You get to park your car on Lake 
Washington Blvd. essentially across 
the street from the pits.  
 
The cost is $40 and there are only 
100 slots available per day. That $40 
will get you your parking place, 
entrance to the races and entrance to 
the pits along with all the other 
attractions for two people.  
 
The club is planning on attending the 
Sunday, August 3 show.  
 
If you have any questions, give 
Bobbie Berg (253- 631-4421) or Lee 
Orphan (253-312-7200) a call  
 
The CORRECT link to register is  
  
https://www.seafair.org/seafair-
weekend-festival/car-show/  
   
If you are registered and planning on 
going, please give Bobbie a call or 
email as she is keeping a list of 
attendees so we can all go in and 
park together for the show.  
 
See you at the races!  
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